
Subject: Reminder - Year 7 & 8 Workshop

Dear Parent/Carer

Our Year 7 and 8 English Workshop is taking place on Monday (20th November) in the Hall at 5.30pm.

The workshops are designed to provide practical advice and improve adults understanding of how children learn, for 
you to help your child face the challenges of our modern educational system. It will explain some of the key current 
research about how the human brain works and provides practical advice on how to apply that research to studying 
and learning at school.

We hope that you can join us for these workshops.

Kind regards
Mrs L Price
Deputy Headteacher - Quality of Education
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